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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA TO THE OAS REQUESTING THAT CONSIDERATION BE GIVEN TO CONVENING THE SEVENTH REGULAR MEETING OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

PERMANENT MISSION OF PANAMA
TO THE OAS

Washington, D.C.

PANA-OEA-8-035-12

January 18, 2012

Excellency:
I have the honor to address Your Excellency to advise you that the Secretary General of Science, Technology, and Innovation of the Republic of Panama, Dr. Rubén Berrocal, who is currently also Chair of the inter-American Committee on Science and Technology (COMCYT), has officially expressed interest in holding the regular meeting of COMCYT in Washington, D.C. on October 18 and 19, 2012.
Thanking you in advance for your kind attention to this matter, I avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Guillermo A. Cochez

Ambassador, Permanent Representative

Her Excellency

Ambassador Jacinth Lorna Henry-Martin

Permanent Mission of Saint Kitts and Nevis

Organization of American States (OAS)

Washington, D.C.
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